en@ndlegis.gov <dpatten@ndlegis.gov>; jmagrum@ndlegis.gov <jmagrum@ndlegis.gov>;

tbeard@n | g Boehm <kboehm@ndlegis.gov>; jkannianen@ndlegis.gov <jkannianen@ndlegis.gov>;
gkessel@ndle axtman@ndlegis.gov <maxtman@ndlegis.gov>; scleary@ndlegis.gov <scleary@ndlegis.gov>;
ddever@nd eg wyer@ndlegis.gov <mdwyer@ndlegis.gov>; jklein@ndlegis.gov <jklein@ndlegis.gov>;

douglarsen@ndlegis.gov <douglarsen@ndlegis.gov>; dlarsen@ndlegis.gov <dlarsen@ndlegis.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023, 11:19:19 AM EST

Subject: Act to amend and reenact subsection 10 of section 32-15-02 and section 49-19-12 of the NDCC relating to eminent domain and carbon
dioxide pipelines and to declare an emergencyy

Dear Senators, In Support of SB2212 and/or 2209

We are contacting you to beg your support of the "CO2 pipeline landowner protection bill" (yeiio be
officially named and numbered) 2212

This legislation would remove CO2 pipelines from Common Carrier designation and thus removing the
use of eminent domain from taking private property for this very dangerous and ill-conceived route
being placed only 5 miles north of Bismarck, and under the Missouri river which will threaten both the
Burleigh County and City of Bismarck water intake systems.

OIL /Gas pipelines and coal mines are NOT affected by this legislation.

Even though Gov. Burgum would like ND to be carbon neutral (in line with Globalist Agenda 2030) it
does not mean that North Dakota and Summit Carbon Solutions should use force tactics to take land
from Burleigh County residents and ruin the financial future of property owners that have residential
development land.

On May 2nd 2022 , The Burleigh County Commission unanimously passed a resolution (along with
several other counties) opposing the use of eminent domain from being implemented for taking private
land for a CO2 pipeline.

Summit Carbon Solutions pipeline could be placed on easements that are voluntary given by a
landowner, but NOT taken by force from private landowners that DO NOT want a pipeline on their land.

Please support private property rights and PROTECT North Dakota landowners.
Lon and Roberta Klusmann

2110 Bay Hill Loop
Bismarck, ND 58503
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